
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 2/16/2017 2:14:08 PM

Subject: RE: Letter to Ken

Signed and saved in the appropriate file.
 
Lily
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 12:29 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Letter to Ken
 
Please find attached the letter to Ken re the Judicial Council.
 
Danny, Please approve.
 
Lily, Please add the signature once approved.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov

